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Jarrod, Josa, Mendy, and Damien Erwin

Meet your new ALJC

world missionaries to
New Zealand

Deputation travel has begun for Damien and
Mendy Erwin, newly appointed missionaries to the
country of New Zealand. During this period of time
the Erwins are traveling and visiting churches
throughout the ALJC church family across the US.

In the Spirit of God and with faith and an
unwavering commitment, Damien, Mendy, Jarrod,
and Joshua Erwin have embarked on their
transformative journey as pioneer missionaries to
the country of New Zealand. Their deputation
travel, a significant phase before diving into the
mission field, has begun, marking the
commencement of this remarkable chapter in their
lives.

New Zealand, with its warm-hearted people and
deep spiritual needs, awaits the arrival of our
pioneer ALJC missionaries. The Erwins’ mission is
not just about preaching; it is about understanding,
embracing, and becoming a part of the rich tapestry
of New Zealand’s unique culture. It's about learning
from the indigenous Maori people, connecting with
the locals, and creating a harmonious church.

In a world often divided by differences, the Erwins’
mission stands as a beacon of unity, love and
sharing the glorious gospel of Jesus Christ. Their
deputation travel is not just a physical movement

The Erwins, appointed by the
Assemblies of the Lord Jesus Christ
(ALJC), have set out on a mission that
crosses state borders and embraces
the multi-faceted cultures of our
diverse church family. During this
period, they are traversing the

from one place to another; it's a
spiritual odyssey, a testament to the
enduring power of faith and the
remarkable ability of dedicated
individuals to bridge gaps, foster
understanding, and help lost souls
find salvation in Jesus Christ.

corners of the United States, connecting
with churches and people far and wide. Their
mission is not merely geographical; it is spiritual
and humanitarian, rooted in the essence of
compassion and service to others.

As they travel, the Erwins are weaving a tapestry of
unity and faith, stitching together the diverse
congregations of the ALJC church family. Their
journey signifies more than just miles covered; it
symbolizes the unbreakable thread that binds the
organization of the ALJC together — the thread of
love, faith, and shared purpose. Through their
visits to churches, they are spreading the message
of hope, urging communities to come together and
support their cause.

As we follow the Erwins on their journey, we are
reminded that the world becomes a better place
when individuals embark on missions of love and
service. Through their dedication, the Erwin family
is not just visiting churches; they are touching
hearts, inspiring souls, and illuminating the path
toward a more compassionate world.
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